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A Sewing Room Chat with the Presidentsrvquiltguild.org

Meeting Time
3rd Thursdays

6:00pm Doors Open
6:30 General Meeting 

Meeting Location
Calvary Baptist Church

785 1st St
Idaho Falls, ID

Upcoming Events 

December 4 - No Host
Dinner 

Hello All! This is my last month as President and I want say, "Thank
You so much", to those of you who have supported me these past 2

years! I truly am grateful, and appreciate all your kind words and
positive feedback. 

November is our last meeting of the year and we have lots happening!
We'll be having prize drawings for people who: participated in

Intraguild activities; wore their nametag during the year; donated a
completed quilt to Community Support. AND there will be some extra

Raffle prize drawings if you bought raffle tickets during the year.
Please note YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN any of these drawings,

and the drawings will be held after the break.

Secret Quilter reveal will be at 6:15 in the back of the sanctuary. Come
and find out who your Secret Quilter was!

This month we will have a SEPARATE sign in sheet for Community
Support Show & Tell. We'll do that Show & Tell before the break so

tickets can be handed out.

The guild has extra empty totes taking up real estate in our storage
unit, so we're selling them. Cost is $4.00 per tote (that's a bargain!)
and Susan Collins will be overseeing that sale at the guild meeting.

Finally....please join me for our No Host Holiday Party at Dixie's
Dinner, on Wednesday, December 4th @ 6:00. There will be door

prizes and an optional gift exchange. If you'd like to participate in the
gift exchange, please bring a WRAPPED gift with a $20-25 value. And

please bring something you would want to receive. 
So whether you choose to buy your dinner, or just have coffee & pie, I

do hope to see you there!

Marei



Getting to Know:
Christy Christensen

Where did you grow up? Ammon, Idaho. 
 

Tell us about your family - I have been married to my high school sweetheart (well i was in high
school… he had a full time job and big truck!) for 27 years. I was 16 when we started dating.. he was 20

but I told my mom he was 18… she found out on his 30th birthday when she counted his candles.
Oops. Sorry mom. We have 6 amazing kids ranging from 26 down to 9 years old. My husband and I
own our own business and most of our kids work for us or have worked for us. My husband is My

biggest cheerleader! 
 

Describe yourself in 3 words - Work in progress! I would say I am Creative, Dependable &
Passionate.

 
What is your favorite quote? Quilting is cheaper than therapy. Lol

 
Do you have a longarm? Which one? - I have 2 Handiquilter Forte machines. I really do eat, sleep and

breath quilting. Lol .. and Gabke vents. Haha
 

What is your favorite quilt pattern? Hmm.. that's all hard one. One of my favorite blocks is the
sawtooth star and all the fun things you can do with it! Someday I would love to make Judy

Neimeyer's Carnival Flower quilt - goodness that's a gorgeous pattern!
 

How did you get started quilting? When I was 16 my first job was at Two Dollar Fabric. Since I was
the youngest one there I had several great mentors who were excited to teach me lots about quilting!
My mom would sew clothing for us kids occasionally, I had played on her sewing machine as a child

but never really sewed much of anything. While working at the fabric store i was encouraged to make
“something”... so I chose a pattern for a nursery set. It was a cute Noah’s ark fabric. I made the entire
crib set and they displayed it at the store. A customer fell in love with it and they let me sell it to her.
From that day on I was hooked! I couldn't believe that someone would pay me money for something I
made! Haha. My husband (boyfriend at the time) purchased me my first very own sewing machine. On

that day I knew i would marry him. 
 

What do you wish you knew when you first started to quilt? To not be afraid to make mistakes.
Quilting is a learning process So don't be afraid of those mistakes. Learn from them and move on. 

 
What is your favorite quilting tool and why? I would have to say my Tula pink snips. I use them for
everything! Definitely my go too tool for snipping threads and undoing seams. Although I am also a

huge fan of the clapper! Nice flat beautiful seams every time I use my clapper! I guess I have 2 favorite
tools!



The Raffle Block for November is Goodnight Irene block Use: Scrappy Neutrals (white to
cream) and Assorted (Scrappy.) Make as many blocks as you want.

The instructions for the Mystery between row sashing and borders can be found on the
next page. Flimsy will be revealed at the November Meeting:

You will receive 4 tickets for your flimsy and 8 tickets for a completed quilt.

We will be drawing for the end of year prizes.

Jeanette Hanson
Intraguild Activities Chair

Intraguild Activities

What is the coolest quilt you ever made? I would have to say my Tula Pink Elephant quilt!
 

What is your favorite color pallet? My favorite color is Raspberry pink… I painted a wall in my quilting
room this color and it is my favorite thing! Lol. I love to wear black and well, more black. Haha. I love to
sew with just about any color pallet. I love fabric! .. but I'm not a huge fan of browns and green… unless

of course it compliments the fabrics I'm working with. 
 

What would you like to learn more about at Guild? - I would love to learn more about our members! 

Christy Christensen cont.



Intraguild Activities
 September Row Quilt Instructions



Intraguild Activities
 Row Quilt Instructions Cont.



Intraguild Activities
 Row Quilt Instructions Cont.



Newsletter Challenge
Do you want to know what everybody’s favorite ruler is? What is the most important feature
to have in a new machine or what everybody does with their scraps? Starting next year we

will collect your quilting questions and ask them to guild members for our newsletter
challenge. Then we will share answers in the newsletter or during our education segment.

Start thinking of your questions and be ready to submit them at our November meeting for a
chance to win a prize.

Quilts of Valor
QOV sew days will be held the FIRST WEDNESDAY of each month at Daydreams

starting at 10:00.

Annalee has graciously offered her shop space for our Sew Days and I would love to
have you join Chris Blower and me as we work on Quilts of Valor.

Thank you. 
Mimi

A tip from Celia
If you joined us for the Hemmingway pouch class, there is

a tip to making multiple pouches without waste. If you
add the measurement for the “Measure up from the

bottom” to height of the quilted panel, you can make two
pouches! For example, to make 2 large pouches, you
would need a panel that is 19" x 24". Then you would

measure up from the bottom 8 inches in two opposite
corners and cut along the line connecting those two

marks to get two pouches as illustrated here.

8"

24"

8"

19"



The Museum’s physical address is 110 E. Main Street in Lava Hot Springs, Idaho. Quilt Heritage
Museum has a small exhibit in progress now. However, we will officially kick off our new home

celebration on May 26, 2025 with the Quilt Splash: An Adventure in Color. See detail information
in this newsletter for the call for entries, dates of the exhibit and more.

The Museum has both summer and winter hours, so check the website for those. We look
forward to seeing you there!

Quilt Heritage Museum, Inc. has a home!

Sunshine
We all need sunshine! If you know someone who is sick, or lost a family member, or needs

cheering up... call or text Pam Noonan.
208-313-0549





Month Quilt Tops Taken
to Guild Meeting

Quilt Tops
Checked Out

Completed
Quilts Returned

January 15 15 8

February 9 8 5

March 3 1 0

April 5 5 5

May 3 3 1

June 0 0 0

July 7 1 0

September 0 0 0

Totals 42 33 21

Community Support

Complete the Backlog of Donated Quilt Tops Challenge

November is the last month to submit completed quilts to get tickets to participate in this
year's challenge.

Show and Tell for Community Support Quilt donations will be held BEFORE the break so you
can get your tickets and put them in the tub for the BIG DRAWING. The drawing will be after

the break.



Month Completed Quilts Donated

January 4

February 18

March 25

April 16

May 9

June 9

July 10

September 17

Totals 107

Community Support Cont.
120 Completed Quilts Donated Challenge (includes completed backlog quilts)

 THANK YOU FOR SUPPORT OUR COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM AND THE VARIOUS
CHARITITES THAT WE SUPPORT!!



SNAKE RIVER VALLEY QUILT GUILD BOARD MEMBERS 2024

OFFICERS
President- Marei Montalvo

Vice President- Shanna Lyon
Secretary- Lisa Stir
Treasurer- JR Wood

    

COMMITTEE CHAIRS
Charity/Community Support- Debbie Hamrick

Equipment - Susan Collins
Historian- Marilyn Bee

Intraguild Activities- Jeanette Hanson
Membership-Jodie Vee

Newsletter- Renee Phillips
Raffle - JR Wood

Retreat Coordinator- Alicia Williams
Secret Quilters- Debbie Lyon

Sew-Ins- Celia Weekes
Sunshine/Courtesy- Pam Noonan

Workshops- Pam Traughber 
Webmaster- David Nipper

If you would like to contribute to the guilds, please contact a member of the
Board

Newsletter Info
Comments, correction, advertising or

other items to be included in the
newsletter should be emailed to the

editor at srvqgnewsletter@gmail.com
Advertising rates (per month)

$2.50 for 1/4 page
$5.00 for 1/2 page
$10.00 for full page

Find us on Facebook!
See photos of recent Show
and Tells from Guild
Meetings and Sew-Ins. Or
Join our group by searching
for Snake River    Valley
Quilt Guild Group.


